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The Oregon vote by mail system has been working well for over 25 years.  Why 

change it to a more expansive system of voting in person.  The current system has 

proven to be convenient for the people of Oregon and has not proven to encourage 

fraud.  What we have now gives Oregon some of the highest voter participation of 

any state.  If it's not broke, why fix it? 


